
Cricket-Stars   
Free After School Cricket Club

Where – Ardingly College

When – Mondays, 4.30pm – 5.15pm

Date – from 29th April 2019, term time only

Age Groups  – Primary School Pupils

The cricket club is run by our Senior School pupils 
and supported by a member of Ardingly College staff.

FREE OF CHARGE

If you are interested in attending, please go to	  
https://ardingly.com/sporting-stars 


